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What housing do you want to see developed in International Falls? 
The city wants to hear from you as it finalizes concepts for future housing development. 

The City of International Falls has identified potential sites for new housing development. Concept 
development is the next step in creating the housing needed to meet local demand. International 
Falls is experiencing exciting new economic development, bringing opportunities such as more jobs 
and better services, spurring the need for new housing.  

The housing concepts focus on three single family housing types most conducive to the identified 
development or redevelopment sites. This project aims to help the city pursue grants and funding to 
design and build housing and the infrastructure to support it.  

Public involvement is critical. We want to hear from the community to help us identify your housing 
priorities and provide feedback on these concepts. Visit the project website to learn more and 
complete an online survey: https://arcg.is/XWb9r0  

Join us for an open house at International Falls City Hall on March 6th, 2025 from 6:00 - 7:30pm to 
learn more, talk with the project team, ask questions, and provide your feedback.  

For questions, please contact the city at 218-283-9484 or info@ci.international-falls.mn.us.  
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